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Memo No: EST/R.0Q/SCU/042(Notice)/2024/0462 Dated: 29.04.2024

Notification

Re: Suspension of classes due to seminar on "The Sanskrit College, the Great Vidyasacar and the
Bengal Renaissance" on 30.04.2024 from 1.00 pm to 2.30 pm at BB-1

Kind Attention: Faculties and Students

Existing students of all semesters at UG and PG Courses at Kolkata C ampus are hereby informed that all
the classes of all semester at both the courses will remain suspended on 30.04.2024 between 1.00 pm and
2.30 pm due to a seminar to be organized by the Department of Bengali as a part of yearlong Bi-centenary
Celebration Programme of The Sanskrit College and University.

Students and their Mentors are requested to join at BB-1 programme by I pm romorrow.

-

(Srijib Bardhan)
Registrar




